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Comments: I am for more logging of timber in the Mt Baker Snoqualmie National Forest. This will open up the

forest to the ungulate population. A WDFW study showed that the forest currently does not have enough forage

to support the population which has decreased significantly as a result. Also a younger forest is more condusive

to C02 emission removal that a mature/old growth forest. So please remove some of the current constraints that

slow down timber sales and their barriers. Thank you Keith Peter


